

Central Noble Community School Corporation Board of Education Meeting

August 4, 2015 7:00pm Administration Office 200 East Main Street, Albion, IN 46701

MINUTES

The Central Noble Community School Corporation Board of Education met in a special session on Tuesday, August 4, 2015. The meeting was held in the Administration Office. Those in attendance were as follows: Alan Middleton, John Fitzpatrick, Jackie Knafel, John McGill. Board President Rodney Stayner and member Chris Brazel were unable to attend. Also in attendance were: Mary Tipton, Brooke Phillips, Steve Mettert, Brian Gillespie, Brad Parker, Deb Robertson, Jamie Earnhart, Loree Sprague, and Angie Hook-Gamble, Lori Fleshman, Bill Eberhard and Steve Garbacz.

The meeting was called to order by Vice President John Fitzpatrick at 7:00pm with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Mr. Middleton accepted the resignations of: Tammy Bremer (CNJSH IA).

Mr. Middleton reviewed with the board the following:

- Preview of the 2016 Pension Debt Service Fund
- Preview of the 2016 Transportation Operating Fund
- Preview of the 2016-2026 Bus Replacement Plan
- Discussion of 2015 and 2016 General Fund

Adjournment was at 7:20pm.

Documents were signed.

Rodney Stayner, President

Jackie Knafel, Secretary

John McGill, Member

Chris Brazel, Member